
   

 

University of South Florida St. Petersburg 
POLICE CRIME ALERT BULLETIN 

April 5th, 2017 
 

Suspicious Person in USFSP Parking Garage 
 

UPDATE: UPD Officers arrested Christopher Gerritt 
late last night in the parking garage, after a student 

recognized him from the Crime Alert Bulletin.  
Thanks for all the tips on this case. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On March 31st, at approximately 11 am, the person pictured above was observed in the FPF 
Parking Garage walking between cars and pulling door handles on levels 4-6.  If you recognize 
this person contact the University Police at 727-873-4444. 
 
 

 
Always remember to lock your car and secure valuables in a 
safe area, such as the vehicle trunk.  Be alert to your 
surroundings and immediately report suspicious persons and 
incidents in the area of the campus to the University Police. 
 
Remember If You See Something Say Something 
http://www.usfsp.edu/university-police-department/see-it-say-it/   

 
In compliance with the Clery Act, all Crime Alert Bulletins are 
posted on the UPD website, at the following link:  
http://www.usfsp.edu/university-police-department/crime-information/crime-updates/  
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